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I oppose the new bill to repeal mail-in voting.  As a remote worker who often travels 

for work, mail in ballots make it easy to ensure I never miss an election (and I don’t 

recall ever missing one since attending college locally).  My biggest concern is for 

workers that work shifts making it challenging to vote during certain hours, especially 

if there is a line to wait in when doing so.  The other concern is the research into the 

topics and candidates that you can do simultaneously when filling out the ballot at 

home.  This would be a huge step backward and make voting unfair for many 

Oregonians. 


